
PROCEEDINGS OF THE AMERICAN CHEMICAL 
SOCIETY. 

REGULAR MEETING—June 5, 1885. 

Dr. J. C. Booth in the chair. 

The minutes of the meeting of May lst were read and approved. 

The following papers were read : 

A Criticism on Dr. C. A. Doremus' Apparatus for Estimating 
Urea, by W. H. Greene, M.D. 

" In Rebuttal " a reply to the above, by C, A. Doremus, Ph. D. 

A Convenient Furnace for Melting Gold and Silver, by J. C. 
Booth, Ph. D. 

The meeting was then adjourned, until Friday, September 18th, 
1885. 

C. E. MUNSELL, 
Recording Secretary. 


